
SHAC COMMITTEE MEETING
REGULAR MEETING – FEBRUARY 6, 11:30 A.M.

BULLARD ISD ADMINISTRATION OFFICE – 1426 B SOUTH HOUSTON

I. Routine Business Items
A. Call to Order

II. Discussion Items
A. Presentation by Play It Safe Representative - Darlene Marshall

Darlene Marshall and colleagues from the Children’s Advocacy Center presented the upper
grade curriculum for Play It Safe and Monique Burr Foundation for Children.
Questions/concerns from committee members were asked and answered by Darlene or her
colleagues.  The curriculum presented has two goals:  Safety and Prevention.  The committee
unanimously voted to have this presented to students, grades 5 - 12.

B. Wellness Policy - Continue Development
Copies of the Bullard ISD Wellness Plan was distributed for members to review for
recommendations, updates and changes for the next SHAC meeting.

__________________________________
Cheryl Hendrix, Assistant Superintendent


